Public Notice for Press Release
Tuesday, May 26", 2020

Please Be Advised:

The Village of Monticello Board of Trustees will be holding a 20/21
Village Budget Hearing by video and teleconference, pursuant to the
Governor’s Executive Order 202.1, and applicable COVID guidelines,
Executive Orders of the State and Resolutions of the Village, the public
will not be permitted to attend in person on Wednesday, June 3rd,
2020 at 5:30pm. The meeting will be available to the Public via the
ZOOM app and the following information will be needed to access the
meeting:

Topic: 20/21 Village Budget Public Hearing
Time: Jun 3, 2020 05:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72224312456?pwd=bUIUUmMZ5bU9ua08r
VkhOQVEremsyZz09

Meeting ID: 722 2431 2456
Password: 8XaYCi

All are welcomed to view. If anyone would like to make public
comments, please do so in writing and submit them to the Village Clerk
via email at clerk@villageofmonticello.com no later than 12:00 noon
on Wednesday, June 39, 2020. Please specify “Public Comment” in the
subject of your email and they will be read during the Public Comment
section of the meeting. Any emails for public comments received after
the 12:00noon deadline will be acknowledged at the next Board
meeting.

Thank You

Village of Monticello
Janine Gandy-McKinney, Village Clerk



